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NLRPD Detectives Release Victim’s Name 

 
North Little Rock, AR (March 29, 2021) – On March 29, 2021, the victim from the shooting 

that occurred in the area of 617 W. 22nd Street, on March 28, 2021, has been identified as 

Raymond Hudson (18) of North Little Rock. Hudson is currently at a local hospital in critical 

condition. 

 

Detectives are still actively investigating this incident and are currently conducting interviews.  

We encourage anyone with information about this incident to call 501-758-1234 or the NLRPD 

Tip Line at 501-680-8439. All witnesses can remain anonymous.  

  

This investigation is still ongoing, and more information regarding this incident will be released 

as it becomes available. 

################################# 

 

North Little Rock Police – Shooting Investigation 
North Little Rock, AR (March 28, 2021) – On March 28, 2021, at approximately 8:14 p.m., 

North Little Rock Police Officers responded the area of 617 West 22nd Street in reference to 

shots fired. One individual connected to this incident was transported to an area hospital by 

private vehicle.  

 

The North Little Rock Police Department Investigations Unit is currently processing the scene 

and interviewing potential witnesses. No suspect information is available at this time.  
 

We encourage anyone with information concerning this incident to call 501-758-1234 or the 

NLRPD Tip Line at 501-680-8439. All witnesses can remain anonymous.  

  
This investigation is still ongoing, and more information regarding this incident will be released 

as it becomes available. 
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